
Artifact Rubric 
 

 Beginning 
1 

Developing 
2 

Accomplished 
3 

Exemplary 
4 

Score 

Perspective of African 
Americans living during 
assigned time period 

makes little or no 
reference to the 
perspective of African 
Americans living during 
the assigned time 
period 

vaguely represents the 
perspective of African 
Americans living during 
the assigned time 
period 

provides a basic 
representation of the 
perspective of African 
Americans living during 
the assigned time 
period 

clearly and thoroughly 
represents the 
perspective of African 
Americans living during 
the assigned time 
period  

  
 
   1       2       3       4 

Coverage of issues provides an inaccurate 
or little to no coverage 
of the issues 

provides a limited and 
somewhat accurate 
coverage of the issues 

provides a basic, yet 
accurate, coverage of 
the issues 

thoroughly and 
accurately reflects the 
civil rights issues of 
the time period 

   
   1       2       3       4 

Reference to essential 
questions 

makes little or no 
reference to the 
essential questions 

vaguely reflects or 
addresses the essential 
questions 

makes a basic 
reference to the 
essential questions 

clearly and thoroughly 
reflects or addresses 
the essential questions 

   
   1       2       3       4 

Appearance, 
creativity, quality, 
and mechanics 

not authentic looking, 
sloppy, an obvious lack 
of creativity and 
effort, of low quality, 
and, if applicable, poor 
grammar and spelling 

attempt to make 
product authentic, 
some creativity and 
demonstration of 
effort, average quality, 
and, if applicable, some 
grammar and spelling 
errors 

mostly authentic-
looking, demonstrates 
basic creativity and 
effort, above average 
quality, and, if 
applicable, proficient 
grammar and spelling 

very authentic-looking, 
demonstrates strong 
creativity and effort, 
is of high quality, and, 
if applicable, contains 
proper grammar and 
spelling 

   
 
   1       2       3       4 

Oral presentation of 
artifact 

Unclear, vague, and 
demonstrates a lack of 
understanding of the 
time period, and makes 
little to no reference 
to the essential 
questions 

Unclear, lack of detail, 
and not well rehearsed, 
and provides limited 
information related to 
the assigned time 
period and essential 
questions 

Mostly clear, somewhat 
detailed and rehearsed, 
and provides basic 
information related to 
the assigned time 
period and essential 
questions  

clear, detailed, 
rehearsed, and 
provides useful 
information related to 
the assigned time 
period and the 
essential questions 

   
 
   1       2       3       4 

 
Overall Score                                                                                                                                                ______ / 20 = ______ 
  
 


